
 By creating this newsletter we hope to keep 
everyone informed about events, fundraising 
and other PTA issues relating to our school. 

We would like to welcome members, parents 
and helpers and continue to welcome your 
ideas, suggestions and support.  So please 
come and join us!  

Our next PTA meet up is Tuesday 4th April, 
8pm at the Cherry Tree.  

Film Night! 
What a success!   
It was lovely to see all of the children enjoying ‘Trolls’.  
It was a busy evening for staff and helpers, 
but thank you to the children for their great 
behaviour!  With your support we raised 
£220! 

Y4 Cake Sale! 
Thank you to all who donated cakes and to 
those who bought them.  We raised £84.65! 

Over the last year, with your help, we have 
continued to raise money and as a result have 

been able to contribute to the 

Roald Dahl Book benches 
Two SMART Boards  

New iPads 
                                      Thank you! 

For up to date information please refer to the PTA page  
on the schools website.  

Thank you to Sainsbury’s and the Coop who supported us on film night.

Planned Events 
March 

24th - Yr4 Cake Sale 

April 
1st - Baby & Children’s Sale,  
10-12pm in the school hall.   
7th - UV PARTY 6-8pm at the 

Village Club. 
Yr5 Cake Sale - more details to 

follow 

May 
1st - Community Day - more 

details to follow. 
19th - Fashion Show  

Yr6 Cake Sale - more details to 
follow 

Any suggestions for an event? 
Can you spare any time? 

Do you work for or own a 
company that will support our 
events by donating supplies i.e.  

food, coffee, napkins etc… 

Please contact us 
PTACulchethPrimary@outlook.

com 
   

Welcome to your PTA Newsletter! 
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